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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:23 PM on 05 Dec 2014 from Mr owen cooper.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated work 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr owen cooper

	Email:
	

	Address:
	grange farm stables, swalcliffe, banbury ox15 5ex



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Owen Cooper The Stables Grange farm Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX Dear Sir/Madam We are writing in support of the planning application ref no 14/01762/f. I fully support the cross country schooling and the events run by the Taylors. We have a successful yard of international event and dressage horses which are based at Grange farm. One of our key assets for our business is the cross country course and the competitions that they run on it. The course is always renowned for being kept immaculate and always mown and maintained to a very high standard. This course gives us the ability to offer our client’s access to train on one of the best cross country training facilities in the country but more importantly it gives us a massive portion of our income stream. We teach a broad spectrum of riders from pony club to riding club on the course as well as helping us to give our horses the best training. We have based with us, a young Indian rider who has come over to the UK to compete and train aiming for the Rio Olympics. He chose to come here because of its amazing location geographically and its facilities. Our yard now directly employs 4 members of staff as well as indirectly puts money into other local businesses such as farmers (for forage), vets, Farriers, Saddlers etc., without even mentioning the effect of our staff and clients all visiting and using local facilities such as village shop, pub, B&B when getting lunch or visiting their horses. Without this course we would not be able to have a business anywhere near as successful as we have now and are successfully growing. We would not be able to support the number of staff that we have as our teaching on the course is a vital part of our revenue stream. On a second note we live on the side of grange lane and would like to point out that not every Horsebox or trailer that comes down the lane is actually using the course or even stopping at the farm. Many people use it as a cut through from the B4035 to the A361. Unlike many cars the horseboxes going through the village stick to the 30 mph limit. This application cannot be withheld as it is a key part of allowing people to not only experience and promote the sport of equestrianism in the UK but also allow young people like ourselves and our staff as well as local families to support themselves and make a living. Yours sincerely Owen Cooper Katie Richards 



